
HFC Bank invites expressions of interest from reputable 
suppliers/companies who are interested in supply of 
corporate uniforms. Interested suppliers/companies will 
be provided a specific brief and are expected to make 
submissions based on the Terms of Reference. Detailed 
Terms of Reference is available on the HFC Bank’s website  
https://www.hfc.com.fj/category/expression-of-interest/

Tender submissions should be sealed and marked 
'Expression of Interest #08/2021: CONFIDENTIAL – 
CORPORATE UNIFORM TENDER' and addressed to: 

The Chairman
Tender Committee
HFC Bank, P.O. Box 161, Suva

OR hand delivered to 371 Victoria Parade, HFC Bank, Level 
3, Suva, Fiji no later than 4.00pm on Friday 29th October 
2021. 

HFC Bank reserves the right to select the supplier/
company for contract negotiations based on the content 
of the bid and relevant information obtained concerning 
past performance. In addition, HFC Bank reserves the right, 
without prejudice, to reject any or all tenders received.

For any queries or to obtain further information, please 
contact General Manager Human Resources, Ms. Rosie 
Fong or Head of Business Banking – West, Ms. Vandhana 
Sharma, via email hr@hfc.com.fj 
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